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23rd May 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are pleased to inform you of an exciting opportunity for our Y2 children. They have 

been invited to visit The Glebe School on Friday 7th June to attend a talk by the author 

Matt Haig. The attached letter gives more information about the author and his books. 

There is also an order form should you wish to purchase a signed copy of the book. 

Please note cheques should be payable to Steyning Bookshop. 

The children will need to be at The Glebe School by 9.20am so we are asking if the 

children could be at school by 8.50 am in order to allow enough time to walk. If any 

parents/carers are able to help with walking the children, please complete the slip 

below. The session will last about one hour. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Y2 Author visit  

□    I am able to hep walk the children to The Glebe School and back to Eastbrook  

 

Print name………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Name of child……………………………………………………………………………………… Class………………………… 

 

Please return this slip to the office by Tuesday 4th June 

Orders/payments for the book to be received at the office by Thursday 6th June 
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